
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another great week here at Lliswerry, here’s what has been going on. 

School Council
I mentioned last week that our school council had
met and I wanted to share with you their official
photo. I can’t wait to see what this group of young
leaders do to impact on the school experiences of all
of our learners. 

Red Nose Day
We are still in the process of judging the best jokes, I will share them
with you next week - you can still donate.
Donate here

Headteacher’s Update

Efforts to High Things
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Clara P. has been selected to be a part
of the South East Wales Year 8 Netball
Development Squad. This is a huge
achievement as only 22 girls were
chosen based on their performances in
the Year 8 netball tournament. Well
done!

Welsh Oracy Exams 
Over the last 2 weeks, our Year 10 and 11 learners
have been completing their Welsh oracy exams. Well
done to everyone involved especially Miss James
and Miss Horan for supporting the learners. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-lliswerry-high-school?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL


Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes,
                                                                                         
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                   Headteacher

‘
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Upcoming Dates 
Thursday 10 April - Year 7 Progress Evening 3.30-6.30

Efforts to High Things

A reminder that the clocks go forward an hour on Sunday.

We are very proud of our uniform, the range
of options and flexibility however there are
some learners who do not follow the policy.
Here is a reminder of what is correct and
incorrect uniform. Also a reminder that
items should not have a logo other than the
school logo.

Thank you for your support with ensuring
your child come to school wearing the
correct uniform. 

No logos‌No logos‌

Year 8 Girls STEM 
The Year 8 ‘Girls in STEM’ group spent time today
highlighting a woman in STEM whom they admire. Each
of them created a poster explaining their chosen
individual, why they admire her, and detailing her
contributions to STEM. These posters have now been
submitted to Baker Hughes for a national competition.


